
 
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
Contact: Joy Ann Lucero    Las Cruces Parks and Recreation Department 
Phone: 575-541-2550                                                 December 3, 2018  
 

Parks and Recreation Master Plan Public Survey 
 

Residents, property owners, and businesses owners are invited to participate in an online 
public survey regarding access to park land and recreational programs. Responses will 
be used as part of an assessment of municipal park land and facilities, and to identify 
long-range goals for the development and enhancement of the City’s park system as part 
of the Parks and Recreation Master Plan update initiative. 
 
The Parks and Recreation Master Plan update was initiated by City Council Resolution 
19-066 on November 19, 2018 and is expected to take 6 months to complete. The most 
recent Parks and Recreation Master Plan was adopted in 2012. 
  
Residents, property owners, and business owners may access the public survey in 
English here: 
 

http://lascrucesparksplan.halff.com/public-input/ 
 
A Spanish version of the survey will be available in the coming weeks.  The on-line survey 
will be available until Friday, February 1, 2019.  The public will also be invited to 
participate in public open houses during the next four (4) months. More information about 
the Las Cruces Parks and Recreation Master Plan update process can be found at:  
 

http://lascrucesparksplan.halff.com/ 
 
For additional information, contact Joy Ann Lucero, Las Cruces Parks and Recreation 
Department at: 575-541-2550 or jalucero@las-cruces.org; or, Katherine Harrison-
Rogers, Las Cruces Community Development Department at: 575-528-3049 or 
krogers@las-cruces.org. 
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